
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

13 December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 
Re: Rewards Update  

 
As you will be aware, rewards are a priority for the school to develop. Currently we are working with the 
form representatives from each year group to create and launch new events to celebrate our hard-working 
students. This collaborative work will continue into the New Year but we felt, that as we draw near to the 
end of term, it was time to give parents/carers an update We have the following rewards initiatives 
currently being embedded: 

 
Attitude To Learning Celebration Events 
In order to reward our students’ success, we have introduced AtL celebration events that will take place 
after each data capture. Those students displaying the highest standards of AtL will be invited to take part 
in a variety of mixed year group events over the course of the year. Having gathered the thoughts and ideas 
of our students, we are in the process of exploring a variety of options, including:  
 

• Afternoon tea/guest speaker – tea and cakes served while listening to a motivational 
speaker/personality  

• Trips to theme parks/local attractions  

 
Daily Rewards 

• Students are rewarded with bonus credits for contributions in lesson and home learning 

• Core value bonus credits acknowledge the students who endeavour to work to embed this culture 
in our school and community 

 
Weekly Rewards 
Each week students with the highest number of bonus credits are awarded the Gold Star Pin.  This allows 
students to be first in line for the lunch queue.  Additional to this, they are invited to the weekly 
Wednesday break time treat, where we are currently providing them with a treat and hot chocolate.   

 
Attendance Rewards 
Attendance comes with its own reward in terms of better grades, but along with this Hungerhill School 
would like to celebrate excellent attendance with rewards.   
 

• Each half term the form with the highest attendance for the year group are invited to the fabulous 
form breakfast. Student voice shared they wanted a full English, so this is being provided for this 
half term  



 
 

 

• Christmas Advent was our way of celebrating 100% attendance week on week for the four weeks 
up to Christmas.  Each form was entered into its own prize draw. 
Week 1: Christmas selection boxes were awarded 
Week 2: £10 love to shop vouchers were awarded 
Week 3: £20 amazon vouchers were awarded  
Week 4: All 97%-100% attendance students (for the term) will be taken to the Savoy Cinema. The 
school is pleased to announce that we initially reserved the venue for 450 students but a staggering 
721 have managed to reach this attendance threshold and have secured a place.  
Additional to this there will be a £50 Tesco voucher to win for each year group for all the students 
who attend for 100% for the entire Advent time.  This is our way to celebrate and support our 
families this year.  

 
We look to continue developing our rewards packages and taking on board the excellent ideas that come 
through the form representatives.   
 
We are very excited to be able to introduce the above events for this year and we hope your son/daughter 
will endeavor to be part of the celebrations. All students have been made aware of these opportunities but 
we would also encourage discussions between parents/carers and students about the importance of a 
positive attitude and the rewards on offer.   
  
Should parents/carers wish to make suggestions on the types of reward we could offer or are able to 
support the school in our rewards offer to students, please don’t hesitate to contact us through the 
school’s website.   
  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Pond 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Storey 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Laidlaw 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


